
New Evaluation for Service Reports - Facemasks 

On Apr 12, 2020, at 2:12 AM, Carol King <cking@amvets.org> wrote: 

An electronic poll vote was taken of the National Executive Board regarding the evaluation of 

facemasks that are being made/donated during the COVID 19 pandemic.  The evaluation of $5.00, 

all inclusive, was approved by the NEC, via electronic vote.  Please use the same guidelines/criteria 

you would normally when reporting and report it under the area to which you are donating 

them.  NOTE – this evaluation will be revisited at the Community Service Committee at National 

Convention.  PLEASE share this information with your Local Auxiliaries.  It has been posted on 

the Auxiliary website and Facebook page. 

  

 Yours in Service to America and her Veterans, 

  

Carol King 

National Executive Director 

AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary 

www.amvetsaux.org 

  

 From: Patricia Michalski <amvetman@chartermi.net> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:16 AM 

To: Carol King <cking@amvets.org> 

Subject: Re: 12 APRIL 2020 HEADQUARTERS UPDATE 

 Carol 

Received your email regarding evaluation for masks. 

Just for clarification - whatever program we are donating to is where we report on our service reports; 24 

hr medical care facilities are evaluated on the Hospital report; those donated to senior homes are 

Community Service and those donated to foster care programs are Child Welfare, etc.  Is this correct? 

Just confused as email also stated the evaluation will be revisited at the Community Service Committee at 

National Convention, so wondering if all should be reported under Community Service? 

If you are not the one to answer this question, please forward to the proper person. 

Will be awaiting a reply 

Have a great day! 

Pat Michalski  

NEC Woman 

Dept. If MI 

From: Carol King 

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 11:11 AM 

To: Patricia Michalski <amvetman@chartermi.net> 

Cc: doe123dee@aol.com; hdineen@hotmail.com; duanenjoan@hotmail.com 

Subject: RE: 12 APRIL 2020 HEADQUARTERS UPDATE 

  

Good morning! 

  

You are correct – use the same guidelines/criteria you would normally when reporting and report it 

under the area to which you are donating them. 

  

All committees where it pertains will bring the evaluation up at National Convention but for 

purposes of getting the email out, Community Service was used. 

  

Hope this clears up any confusion. 

  

  

Yours in Service to America and her Veterans, 
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